
Enroll in the UF Health Direct Care Network

Employees who are currently enrolled in another benefits 
plan must re-enroll for 2018 health benefits and select  
the UF Health Direct Care Network. 

More information is available on the City of Jacksonville 
benefits website, COJ.net/benefits. 

For more information, visit UFHealthJax.org/directcare.

UF Health Direct Care Network is a new health plan developed 
especially for City of Jacksonville employees. 

UF Health Direct Care Network is a zero-premium, low-cost plan. 

Co-pays for primary care visits are only $10.

UF Health Direct Care Network includes more than 30 primary care 
practices throughout Northeast Florida and Southeast Georgia.

UF Health Direct Care Network gives you access to top UF Health 
physicians offering more than 100 specialty services.


